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Dear Pat, 

 

How are you getting on? Do you know I really miss you? Do you know last Saturday was our school’s 
30th anniversary? I can’t wait to tell you what we did on that day. 

 
On that day, last Saturday, we had a school musical held at the school hall at 10:00 a.m. All students 

and teachers gathered in the hall to watch that amazing show. We invited students and teachers who were 
from the Music Club to perform. I’m so proud of them as it was so amazing. 

 
After that, we had a school fair held at the playground at 1:30 p.m. There were some booth games 

and there was a little tuck shop for all of us. There was a lot of food, for example, ice-cream, snacks, 
drinks, fishballs and pizzas. It was very fun, so we enjoyed it very much. 

 
Next, we had a time capsule held at the school’s garden. The teacher told us to put some memorable 

and meaningful items in the capsule. I thought it was a valuable experience and I would never forget it. 
 

     At last, we had a talent show held at the school hall at 7:00 p.m. The school invited some students to 
perform the piano to all the audience. I was one of the performers on stage that night. I felt very nervous 
when I started to perform, but I also felt very thankful when the audience gave us applause and appreciated 
us. 
 

Oh sorry! I have to stop writing now as I need to do my revision for the test tomorrow. Drop me a 
few lines when you are free. 
 
Yours, 
Chris  
 
  


